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Sir.

I have to acknowledge the

receipt of your letter of the 17 ultimo,

containing explanations, with reference

to vouchers No. 12244 and - 45; and

in reply, I have to inform you that as

the hos charged for therein, are the princes

property of, and were kept by employg

of the Department condrary to rule althege

with the knowledge of the Agent, the

vouchers in question cannot be paid

I am,

Sir

Your obedient Pervant

Deputy of the Supt. Gonle

the Indian Commissioner
of Indian affairs.

fo man. & N. W. Temberret

Rgnna, N. W. A.
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